
Dave’s Barber Shop 
“Just a Little Off the Top” 

February - 2011 

 
A “1st Dollar of Profit” presentation was held for Dave Hoiten, by the Southeast Enterprise Facilitation Project (SEFP).  The  

SEFP board members present include l to r, Alan Ward, Gerald Bertsch, John McDonald, Nancy, Dave, and Mike McCormick, 

representing the Greater McCook Development Alliance, Progressive Salem Association, and the Salem City Council.   

Not present was Mark Slade of the SBDC. 

 

COMPANY:  Dave’s Barber Shop 
 

OWNER:  Dave Hoiten 
 

LOCATION:  Salem 

 

PHONE:   (605) 425-2150 
 

NUMBER OF JOBS:  1 1/2 
 

BACKGROUND:  I currently just retired from the Military, after a year-long 

deployment and started Moler Barber College in Fargo ND three weeks later.  

Barber College was completed in February and I opened my new Barber Shop the 

first of March 2011.   
 

ASSISTANCE REQUESTED: Business Plan 
 

RESULTS: A new business 
 

QUOTABLE: “A relative referred me to Nancy of the SEFP and we created a 

business plan for the new Barber Shop.  We met with Mark Slade of SBDC and he 

crunched the numbers for 3-years.  I truly appreciate the knowledge, assistance 

and valuable information I receive from the SEFP and SBDC.” 


